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Dear Pershing Rifles Alumnus, 

            This monthly summary begins with the previous one’s closing sentence, “Finally, the next 

reunion is scheduled for Saturday, 11 October 2014 at the NC State University Club in Raleigh, 

NC.  The main dining room is reserved from 6 to 10 PM.  Mark your calendar, and begin making 

your arrangements to attend.”  This month I am pleased to inform you that the search efforts of 

Larry Hancock, ‘66 and Kent Etheridge, ‘66 identified the Embassy Suites Hotels (Hilton 

Worldwide) as the official 2014 reunion site for those members requiring lodging during the 

reunion weekend.  Reservation instructions will be published in a future summary. 

 Last month I reported that Art Dumont, ’59 was planning to attend the Pershing Rifles 

National Convention.  Art attended as planned and returned home loaded with information on 

several L-4 initiatives.  Much to our surprise, Art brought home a charter issued to the 

association by The Pershing Rifles Group.  The L-4 Alumni Association’s charter will be present 

for all to see at the 2014 reunion. 

   I am pleased to report that our draft constitution and bylaws document is prepared for 

distribution to all members of record.  Expect to receive this document sometime over the 

summer months.  Accepting a constitution and bylaws will set the pattern for future operations.  

This will be a business item at the 2014 reunion. 

 We continue to receive updated information, i.e. changes in surface addresses or e-mail 

addresses, changes in telephone numbers, etc.  As a reminder, Kent Etheridge maintains our 

social roster – a membership directory.  My job as the L-4 Alumni Association’s designated 

“primary member” is to maintain the association’s database provided by The Pershing Rifles 

Group.  Kent and I are regularly passing updated member information to one another.  Your job 

is let one of us know if there is a change in your status, and for that, we thank you.   

  Fraternally,                                 

 Joe Harris, ‘68 


